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Circular No.: NeSL/DDE/2024/0154                                                                                 Date: 01st July 2024 

 

 

 

 

Extension of deadline for Phase out of existing L0 Registered Devices from Aadhaar 

authentication ecosystem 

 

  

We invite the attention of NeSL IU & DDE registered users to take note of extension of deadline for 

phase out of existing L0 Registered Devices from Aadhaar authentication ecosystem taking refence to 

communication no. NESL/FC/2024/0148, Dated 29th June 2024. 

  

As per the latest circular shared by UIDAI dated 28-06-2024 regarding the Biometric based Aadhar Digital 

Signature, phase out of L0 Biometric device is extended based on Model IDs. (Refer annexure 1 for UIDAI 

circular)  

  

No L0 RD Biometric device will be allowed for Digital Signature post September 30, 2024 and all 

transactions received using L0 RDs will be rejected.  

  

In this regard, we request you to plan accordingly and make sure that L0 RD devices will not be used for 

Aadhar based Digital Signature process. 

 

Your feedback is important to us and we welcome any suggestions to improve our services on a 

continuous basis. Please write to us at suggestions@nesl.co.in with your suggestions, if any.  

 

Sd/    

Team NeSL                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

                   For all previous communiques        
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Annexure 
 

Circular for extension issued by Unique Identification Authority of India 
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